

Manor Plains Family Engagement Organization

4 Macniece Place. Dix Hills, New York 11746 A registered 501(c)(3) - 35-2874071

September 15, 2025

Dear Donor/Business Owner,

On behalf of the Manor Plains Family Engagement Organization (FEO), we are reaching out to request your support for our upcoming fundraising event during the **week of December 8, 2025**. This event will include raffles and community activities to raise funds for vital programs that directly support students with disabilities, their families, and the dedicated staff who work with them.

The Manor Plains FEO is a **501(c)(3) nonprofit organization**, and our mission is to enhance education and skill development to prepare students with different abilities for successful futures at Manor Plains School. We are dedicated to empowering students by providing educational, social, and emotional programs designed to strengthen their skills, boost confidence, and give them every opportunity to thrive.

Our students come from across **Suffolk County** and represent **diverse socio-economic backgrounds**. Many face significant challenges both inside and outside of the classroom. For these students, the support we can provide through enrichment programs, skill-building opportunities, and community engagement often becomes the bridge to greater independence, confidence, and hope for the future.

Funds raised from this event will allow us to provide:

- Arts in Education programs
- Social and emotional learning initiatives
- Skill-building activities to prepare students for life beyond the classroom

We would be so grateful if you could support our efforts by donating **goods**, **services**, **or sponsorships** for our raffle. Your generosity will not only help fund meaningful programs—it will remind our students and families that their community truly believes in them. **Please note that all donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.**

Every contribution—large or small—creates opportunities, changes lives, and sends a message of compassion and inclusion. Thank you for considering supporting our mission. Together, we can ensure that every student is given the chance to succeed and shine.

To express our appreciation, all donors will be recognized on our website, on signage at the event, and in our event program. This recognition allows us to highlight your generosity to the families and community members who attend and support our mission.

With gratitude,

Tina Kim

President